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PICNIC 1998:

The sixth annual picnic on August 22, 1998, had
32 adults, 8 children and a babe in arms in attendance. Ten
people that had scheduled did not show. Left more
refreshments and food for all others. Rick and Bryce have
admitted that they now know how to do a bratwurst right.
All agreed as evidenced by the return trips to the barbie. The
Chevas Regal door prize had everyone's attention. Thank
you Dick for that and other donations. Other door prizes
included golf and T-shirts, a beer mug, hat, AFTAC coin
and logo pin, and a few bottles of wine.

The improvements at the Lake Williams facility
were quite impressive considering what wasn't there before.
There is now electricity, refrigerator, stereo system and a
new wooden floor. Looks good. They now need running
water and a bathroom. No immediate plans however as
money is thin at this time,

EVENING FUNCTION : By popular demand, we
have scheduled our first evening function that is not a
national reunion. We have reserved the Camana Club on
Buckley ANG Base. The date is November. 21, 1998;
Cocktails at 6 PM, Dinner at 7PM. A complimentary
drink of cheice (within reason) will be provided each
attendee. Music will be provided by Tempo Technigues
featuring DJ Debbie Waddill. All the information needed
to enjoy an evening of dining and dancing with friends, or to
make a few new ones, is included in a separate reservation
application with this Newsletter. Don't delay - mail your
reservation today!! Less chance of forgetting,

MEMBERSHIP: Our membership continues to remain
at the 125 mark. We lose some due to forgetfulness but we
gain a few new members which keeps the total within plus or
minus five each time we send out a Newsletter,. While on the
subject, check the address label. The date on the label is an
expiration date. If it is earlier than todays date, mail it to
Bill Schmied today. You'd be surprised at the number of
people that say something like, "Rats - I just flat forgot”.
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SHAIL MAH:

Bill - Do not know if I'll attend (the picnic) but want to send
money for two adults and one child -- you'll have fun. KI
don't sce n,, I'll be thinking of u. Couldn't mail sooner
because I didn't get it (the picnic info) until after July 9.
What's going on 77?7 Need a new Sec/Recorder? Sorry! My

(working) days are over!!!! Just kidding -—Talk to u.
Later. Bobbi Futtrell, Denver, CO.

Dear Bill - As discussed in our phone conversation, enclosed
is a $5.00 check to cover membership dues in the AFTAC
alumni organization. I was a member of the 1009th Special
Weapons Squadron from 1951 to 1954, and during that time
1 was stationed at the Douglas, Wyoming facility. 1 must
have enjoyed my tour of duty in Douglas, because I decided
to live here when I retired. Norm & Jan Negrete, Douglas,
WY. E-Mail: dojan24t@ coffey.com. (Ed Note: Your
address was provided the CA Reunion committee so you will
receive info on the April 99 reunion.)

Dear Bill -

Hope this letter finds all the folks in Colorado doing fine.
We here in The Dallas Area are finding it very HOT and
with NO rain. This has been a extremely Hot summer.
Wanda & I do miss that wonderful Colorado Weather.

Inclosed please find my dues for next year and our NEW
MAILING ADDRESS. We do hope Ben Vlassick is doing
well. When you see him give him and Ginger our best
Tegards.

Hope to see everyone at the next get together, when ever
and where ever that may be. May the Good Lord watch over
each one - until next time - let Love rule. Sincerely, Jack &
Wanda Kimball, Greenville, TX. (Ed Note: Next get
together is CA in April and Ben said, thanks for the kind
words).

Dear Bill - Sorry to be late with my dues!

Thank everyone who worked on and published the "A
Fifty Year Commemorative History of Long Range
Detection” A superb job by the Florida people, Mary
Welsh, etc. I wish you to know that I am in the process of
editing it down to read on cassette tape. Have become aware
that some of our AFTAC'ers have serious eye problems or
too ill to read themselves. If anyone is interested in
receiving tapes (could be several tapes before I finish) please
let me know. There will be no charge to them. If there is
any problems with my doing this, please let me know about
that too!! Not sure if I need permission or not - would
appreciate your help with this part. Am not setting a date -
may take me most of the winter to get it done.

Have a great time at the picnic!! Sincerely, Marian
Chambers-Jordan, Box 1222, Kings Beach, CA 96143,
(530) 546-3086. (Ed Note: Have passed your letter to FL in
response to your question. Good Inck with your project.)




and I were airman nobodies working for you at 422. The
Florida Chapler has asked me (o siari an alumni chapler in

E-AlL Australia when I have the time. ‘
Hope things are going well with you. Send an e-mail

IN MEMORY: Dear Ben, I am writing to all my fellow when you get a chance. Michael Steskal, Alice Springs;

AFTACers to let them know that Gerry Australia; e-mail: steskalm@octad.net.an. (Ed note: Good

Sanchez passed away Mon. Sept. 28, 1998. hack on'a new chapter .Mike )

He was diagnosed with pancreatic cancer in

June. His wife, Dee Dee and the rest of the

family was with him when he peacefully Hcy Ben -1 just reecived the latest issuc of the Alumni
went away The Sanchez address is: 18944 Gregory Street, newspaper and noted the 1155th shutdown. [ travel
Bioomington, CA 92316. John Kemna (Butch), e-mail: frequently to California and though I would do my damindest
johnlor@rsvionline.net. (Ed Note: Our condolences go out to the to make (he evenl for af least a day. Will you be going?
Sanchez family.) Would hate to go and not know anyone.

JoAnne and I are still living in Florida and I am working
in several of our offices in either LA; Pallas or Toronto. The
travel has been very burdensome over the past 10 years or so
but am finally acclimated. Children are great as are the
Teheran (original survey team in 62) then Encampment, WY, grandchildren (4=-wch 14 down ‘9 3). Have kept up with you
then out of 1035th to SAC....... Thanks for the info, I have through the articles i the ahmmi newspaper. Bud Horrell,
enough contacts to stay in touch now. By the way, I think one Coral Spgs, FL; e-mail: gatabud@aoLcom. (Ed note: Bud -1
of the old commanders at Encampment, Ernest Relac, is in definitely plan to be in California for the April reunion).

Colorado Springs. 1 will spread the word. I have web <
searched quite a few people that aren’t aware of the
association- -- they will be now!! Checrs! McCartyde New addresses:

@aol.com (Ed Note: Wil look for Maj. Relnac in the Springs arem: . .
Thanks: Abso, Sorry that | misphaced your first e-muity.] Las Vegal;:uie\l;e Killey has moved from Minnetonka, MN to

ERing and Mary Lyslo have moved to Brooten,

(Ed Note: Second of two e-mails). Ben - Got your second msg -
I’'m tickled to death to get back to the old outfit. I was at
Lowry (wasn’t everyone? then McClellan then Ankara, then

Hi Bilt - Mike Steskal here. I work as an engineer for MN.
Raythcon in Alicc Springs, Australia. Chuck Conrad is thc
Det Chief here. It is hard to believe that 18-years ago Chuck
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Débbie Waddill. Menu selection feattires two entrees: 8 oz. Sirloin Steak with baked potato and Roasted Chicken with rice
pilaf. Each entree is $12.00 which inchades tip and cost of dessert (dessert is usually appIe cnsp or tort). _Cocktai[s wilI be

served from a pa) as you go bar between 1800 to 1900 hours (6 PM to 7 PM).
! . Dinner will commlence af 1900 hours (7 PM). Dancing will

followdmner untll 2. NO'W is the time to make a ruervatmn. Chp and complete the form below and mail with yoar check to

Bill Schmied, 2078 Ketiton St, Aurora, CO 80010-1310. Qiiestions, call Ben VIassick, (303) 690-1235.
NAME: SPOUSE NAME:
Sirloin Steak, 8 oz, (all steaks will be cooked mediiti)......... Total Nbr. ___ @. $12.00.=§ .
Roasted Chicken (assorted ciits). Totll Nbt. ____ @ S12.00=S____ .
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Echoes Volume 8, Issue 3, Page 3 was areprint of the AFTAC Florida newsletter.

The Florida newsdletter is available at their Web site.



MAIE FLORIDA, DUES ($10.50 FER YEAR)
TO AFTAC Alumni Associabon

B.O. Box 254852

Putnick AFB. Flonda 32525-0892

AFTAC ATTIMNI ASSOCIATION OF CO
¢fo Bep Viassick

18307 E Loynla Dr.

Aurors, CO 8003-3314
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FOR COLORADO DUES SUBMISSION
QR ADBEESS CHANGE:

Telephome Mo

Undess advized 1o the contrary. personal
irdormation listed aberve 15 releasable 10 other
AFTAC members

LS ARE $580 PER 11-MONTH FERFOT FAYABLE
DURING EXPIRATION MONTE- {SEE ADMIRESS
LABES. FOR INDIVTDUAL EXFIRATMON MONT I

MARE CHECKS PAYASLE TO BILL SCHMIFD.
NIATL TO: BIL1, SCAMIED. J078 Kenlon 50, Atirork,

00 818 Mambership pirtstions may e direceed w Bl
Schamied mt {303) 3670615
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